
 

 
 

Information for the Parish Council Meeting on 26 July 2021 

 
3 Matters Arising (not covered elsewhere on the agenda - for information only) 

 3.1 Village signs 

 The village signs in Farnham Common and Farnham Royal have been repaired and installed on 

Kingsway Green and by the pump in Farnham Royal.  

 

4 To consider co-option of new parish councillors 

David Moore, Jigar Trivedi and Judy Tipping attended the June 2021 parish council meeting following 

their expression of interest in becoming parish councillors. A copy of each of their applications forms 

was circulated to parish councillors with the June 2021 meeting documents. 

 

The required vacancy notices were issued and Buckinghamshire Council has confirmed that the 

required notice period has expired so the Parish Council is able to consider their co-option.  

 

5 To receive an update on the Buckinghamshire Council Informal Parking Review 

 The Chairman and Jenny Quilter recently attended a virtual meeting with Buckinghamshire Council 

officers and councillors to discuss the outcome of the informal parking review. A verbal update will be 

provided at the meeting. 

 

6 To receive an update on the Beeches Community Board 

 The Clerk and Bob Milne recently attended the Beeches Community Board meeting. In addition, the 

Clerk attended the first meeting of the Improving the Environment Action Group and by the time of the 

meeting, the Chairman will have attended the first meeting of the Supporting Economic Recovery Action 

Group. Verbal updated will be provided at the meeting.  

 

7 Finance: 

 7.1 To approve payments and note receipts, as per the cashbook  

The cashbook has been reviewed and approved by the temporary Chair of the Finance Committee and 
has been circulated to councillors separately. 

 

 7.2 To consider amended Finance Regulations 

 It is proposed that one paragraph is added to the Finance Regulations to clearly describe the steps 

taken to review the cashbook before it is sent to parish councillors for agreement at the meeting. This 

was a recommendation from the 2019/20 Internal Audit. 

 

 The draft Finance Regulations have been circulated to councillors separately. 

 

 7.3 To consider the Management Accounts to 30 June 2021 

 The management accounts and accompanying notes, which have been reviewed by the Finance 

Committee, have been circulated to councillors separately. 

 

8 Planning:  

 8.1  To ratify comments submitted on recent applications 

The schedule of comments submitted to the planning authority has been circulated to councillors. 

 

 8.2  To note recent planning decisions 

The schedule of planning authority decisions has been circulated to councillors. 

 

 


